Buffalo Orienteering Club Annual Meeting Notice

The Club's Annual Meeting will be Saturday, February 4, 2006 at 4 PM at Hyatt's
All Things Creative at 910 Main Street (between Allen and Virginia Streets) in Buffalo.
Parking is on Main Street or in Hyatt's rear lot at 71 North Pear] Street where you can enter
the store under the awning marked “71” to the right of the large garage door.

The pot luck dinner will follow the meeting. Please bring a dish to pass. Pizza and
beverages will be provided. The meeting agenda includes:

By-Laws

Elections

Spring and fall meet schedule
Mapping report

ROC ROGAINE in June
Treasurer's report

The Club is pursuing incorporation as a not-for-profit organization, and has
drafted By-Laws to be voted on by the membership at the Annual Meeting. Afier the By-
Laws are accepted, we will be electing seven Board members for one-year terms:
President, Secretary, Treasurer, and four additional Directors.

Anyone interested in being on the Board or being an officer should contact
Rebecca Wightman by telephone at 652-6197 (home), 923-1139 (work), or e-mail at
wightman9@netzero.net by Saturday, January 28. Anyone wising to review the proposed
By-Laws before the meeting should contact Rebecca for an electronic or print copy.



